-----Original Message-----
From: Cheri Young 
Sent: Monday, April 18, 2005 1:21 PM
To: Board Office
Cc: Joyce Beninati; Ann Killets; Gerald Williams; Joseph Moore; Julieann Allison; Nat Harrington; Alison Adler
Subject: Question from Dr. Richmond - 4-20-05 Board Meeting
On Friday, April 15, 2005, Dr. Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Agenda Item CL9 - Data Sharing Interagency Agreement with the Childrens' Services Council:

 

Question:    This makes me uncomfortable...sharing of confidential information.  How much training will there be on the part of the

                   agencies to ensure everyone with such access knows the serious nature of the information sharing situation?

 

Response:  The training around this item will be developed with guidance from Legal; IT security; Research and Evaluation, and Safe Schools. The training will be a one day training with updates for new staff as needed. No data will be shared until training on the appropriate use of the data is completed over this summer. This agreement was painstakingly developed over the period of one year with various departments and Children's Services Council. There is also a clause that allows this agreement to be cancelled with 30 days notice. Lastly, there will be an oversight committee jointly chaired by Research and Evaluation, Legal, and Safe Schools to ensure the proper use of data. We understand this is a serious undertaking that will need regular monitoring. 
 

Cheri Young
on behalf of
Ann Killets
